

21 September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

The reception baseline assessment is carried out by the class teacher during the first few weeks of term. It provides a snapshot of children's language and counting ability. Neither teacher nor parents get any feedback from the assessment, instead the data is used to identify how much progress a child makes during primary school.

The teacher will work individually with the child and there is nothing for your child to feel worried about. The children will be asked to play some games with the teacher, and they are unaware of it being any kind of assessment.

Please take a look at the attached brochure and speak to the class teacher if you have any questions.

Thank you

Reception Team



Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT

Alexandra Prout, BA (Hons), Director of Primary Education

Lauren Dean, BA (Hons), Principal

